
Announcements for Friday, September 2, 2022 
 

❖ Today is Freshman Friday! Freshmen please come by the 9th Grade Cafe with 

your student ID during lunch today to get a treat and spin the prize wheel. Can't 

wait to see you there! 

 

❖ There will be an informational meeting for all girls interested in trying out for the 

soccer team on Wednesday, September 14th at 8:45 am in Room 440. Please see 

Coach Rodriguez if you cannot attend. 

 

❖ College representatives from University of Florida and Auburn University are 

coming to Bartram Trail to meet with interested students on Friday, September 

9th. Students MUST sign up for the event to attend. Students can see a list of all 

scheduled college and career visits on the School Counseling page of the website 

and in the School Counseling Schoology group. The links to sign up can also be 

found on the website and in the Schoology calendar. 

 

❖ Starting Tuesday, September 6th - Math HELP will be offered in Room N241 during 

ALL three lunches as follows:             Algebra 1 - Monday through Friday       

Geometry - Tuesday and Thursday 

 

❖ Attention Students - the deadline to sign up for SAT on October 1st is TODAY. Log 

on to College Board website to register. 

 

❖ Seniors, today is the last day to turn in the forms for parking spot painting. The 

payment link will close at 3:30 pm. See the Senior Class page for details. 

 

❖ ALL Service Hours Sheet MUST include the St. Johns Count Student Volunteer 

Service Plan.  All hours turned in without the form, will not be input. 

 

❖ Calling all CO-OP students!! Make sure that you join the CO-OP Schoology Group. 

An invite was sent out last week!! Paper copies are available in Schoology or the 

main Guidance area. 

 


